
 

 

 

Dear Valued Client, 
 
Thank you for your continued support through 2018. 
The AirRoad team wishes you all the best for Christmas and the New Year. 
 
Please find below the AirRoad National Linehaul Schedule for the 2018/2019 festive season for all Clients based in 
Melbourne. 
 
Darwin & Perth:     To ensure delivery prior to Christmas, despatch no later than Tuesday the 18th of December. 

Linehauls will be departing on Friday the 21st of December, however due to receivers 
reduced trading hours, we cannot guarantee  delivery on Monday the 24th of December.  

         

Adelaide & Sydney To ensure delivery prior to Christmas despatch no later than Thursday the 20th of December. 
Linehaul will be departing on Friday the 21st of December, however due to receivers reduced 
trading hours, we cannot guarantee  delivery on Monday the 24th of December. 

 
Brisbane To ensure delivery prior to Christmas despatch no later than Wednesday the 19th of 

December. Linehaul will be departing on Thursday the 20th of December, however due to 
receivers reduced trading hours, we cannot guarantee  delivery on Monday the 24th of 
December. 

 
VIC Country: The last linehaul will leave Melbourne on Friday the 21st of December. Goods received on 

Monday the 24th of December will travel on the 27th of December. Linehaul vehicles will also 
be held on Monday the 31st of December and will depart Melbourne on Wednesday the 2nd 
of January. 
To ensure delivery prior to Christmas, please ensure despatch prior to the following dates: 
 

 Major country ports – no later than Thursday the 20th of December. 

 All other country areas – no later than Monday the 17th of December. 
 

Some VIC country on forwarding areas will have limited services between Monday the 24th of December 2018 and 
Friday the 4th of January 2019. 
 
All interstate linehaul schedules will return to normal from Wednesday the 2nd of January 2019. 
Please add appropriate transit times for all on forwarding to Regional centre’s and outer country zones. 
 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate in contacting me. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Dzenard Gorovic 
State Manager – VIC 
(03) 9219 3500  


